
From: Olsen, Peter M 
Sent: Thursday, 7 December 2006 12:12 PM 
To: CLEMESHA Mary <Mary_Clemesha@rta.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: 40kmh School Zone Lights 
 
Dear Mary, 
  
I refer our conversation of last Tuesday and confirm that the problem with the lights on Belmore Rd at 
the  
south end of Peakhurst West Public School was the tripping of the Energy Australia earth leakage safety  
switch. That problem occurred with the same sign on a previous occasion also. 
 
... 
  
Regards 
Peter Olsen. 


